
 

  

                

 

 
 

Welcome Back! 
It’s been lovely to see the children again and 
everyone has done brilliantly, settling in to 

new routines really well. 

We’ve had a good first day back after school 
closure, with plenty of time for fun and 
games, lots of stories and a little bit of 

Numeracy. 

The children should feel proud of themselves 
for the positive manner in which they have 
returned from the classroom…well done! 

Mr. Sexton 

 

Also… 

Thank you to Evelyn for sending us lots of lovely 
pictures of all the hard work you’ve been doing 
at home. 

I’m pleased to her you can now ride your bike 
without stabilisers! That’s great news, well 
done! 

 


